
 

 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Join Round 2 of the discussion about the future of our Mildura CBD! 
 

What? As we promised during the Round 1 
workshops held in late July, focused on 
visioning the future of our CBD, we’re 
coming back to you with draft Directions to 
make sure we are on track to achieve the 
community’s vision. 
 
The Draft Directions Report will be available 
on Council’s website from Monday 5 
November 2018 to 3 December 2018, for 
comment.  
 
Why? A lot has changed in the past ten 
years and we want to make sure we’re still 
working towards what works best for locals 
and visitors to the CBD in the years to come. 
 
Who?  Everyone is welcome and that means 
you!  If you live, work or visit the CBD, if you 
are a Mildura or regional resident, or visiting 
as a tourist, we would love you to share your 
views on the draft Directions, listen to each 
other’s perspectives and help us refine them. 
 
How to get involved?   
We invite you to participate in the discussion 
and come along to either of the two 
workshops on Monday 19 November 2018 or 
submit your ideas directly via Council’s 
website and Social Pinpoint (see right).  
 

We would love to hear as many different 
perspectives as possible so everyone is 
welcome!   
 

Join us straight away by using our online 
interactive platform via the project webpage: 

SOCIAL PINPOINT  

www.mildura.vic.gov.au/cbdplan 

 
 
COMMUNITY WORKSHOPS – Round 2 
 

When?  Monday 19 November 2018 
 2pm-4pm  

OR 
 Monday 19 November 2018  
 5pm – 7pm  
 

Where?  Council Committee Room 
 Upstairs* Council Offices 
 76 Deakin Avenue, Mildura 
 *Note: Lift available  

 

Next Steps?  

1. Your feedback and discussion will help 

us refine the preferred directions for 

developing the new CBD Plan.   

2. Then, we’ll need your help to make it 

happen! 

 

 

 
For further information, please contact the Strategic Planning Team on (03) 5018 8419. 

 

 
 
To All Interested Residents and Visitors 



 

 

Based on your feedback during the last 
stage, here is what we have developed so 
far… 

 

Draft Vision 

In summary, we understand that your vision for 

the CBD is:  ‘Mildura’s CBD shall celebrate its 

distinct past and forge a resilient future, as the 

innovative and dynamic heart of both the 

community and the Sunraysia Region’.  

Draft Directions  

1. A distinct and dynamic CBD  

2. A compact and connected CBD  

3. An inclusive and people focused CBD  

4. A resilient and sustainable CBD  

5. A smart and collaborative CBD  

6. An expressive and memorable CBD  

 

So please go online and take a look at the 

Draft Directions Report, to have your say!  

 

 

CBD Plan Project timeline 


